
Arlene Tavani 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Roger Dolan <r2dolan@gmail.com> 
Friday, April 12, 2013 10:39 AM 
Dave Stoldt 

8li bml +te& IDS aiaf-p ok 
4/15"/IJ l?JwriJ2. b11t0-h~ 

13 

Cc: Arlene Tavani; Henrietta Stern ; Joe Oliver; Larry Hampson; Stephanie Pintar; Suresh Prasad; 
Sara Reyes 

Subject: Re: MPWMD Board Meeting--ApriI1S, 2013 

Dave, a couple of quick thoughts occurred to me as I scanned the agenda, specifically the Mission Statement. 

1) In the Mission and Vision sections, the words "safe and reliable" might augment the mission in a way that is 
different from simply "sustainable" . 

2) In the annual goal statement, it would be approptiate to have a goal of ensuring that the WMD conservation 
program is focused on steps that will truly minimize the wasting of water use while preventing an unreasonable 
disruption to the customers. 

Roger 

On Apr 11, 2013, at 11:49 AM, Sara Reyes wrote: 

The agen da and staff reports for the April 15, 2013 MPWMD Board meeting, are available for review 
athttp://www.mpwmd.net/asd/board/boardpacket/2013/20130415/0415agenda.htm. Please rep ly to this 
message if you w ish to be removed from t his distribution list. 

Th ank you, 

Sara Reyes 
Office Services Supervisor 
Monterey Peninsula Wat er Management Dist ri ct 
S Harris Court, Bldg. G 
Monterey, CA 93942-0085 
Tel. 831-658-5610 


